ASSESSORS' MINUTES

Thursday, October 27, 2016

Present: W. Bruce Lane, Chairman; Cynthia A. Bernasconi, Clerk; Kristin Kopke, Member; and Paul Sullivan, Assistant Assessor.

Meeting opened at 6:00 p.m. in Assessors' Office, 65 E. Main St., Avon, MA

The Board reviewed the recap for Fiscal 2017.

Next meeting will be on November 3, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. to discuss the upcoming meeting with Selectmen at 7:45 p.m. for Tax Rate Classification for Fiscal 2017.

Next meeting scheduled for Thursday, December 1, 2016 at 6:00 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthia A. Bernasconi, Clerk